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February 10, 2023 

Warden Ronnie LeBlanc 

District of Clare 

P.O. Box 458 

Little Brook NS BOW 1 Z0 

Dear Warden LeBlanc: 

FEB 1 7 2023 

I am pleased to inform you that a direct deposit in the amount of $3,284.04 will be made to your 

municipal account from the 911 Cost Recovery Fund. As in past years, the purpose of this 

funding is to provide for the recovery of the incremental costs associated with the administration 

of civic addressing programs at the municipal level. 

I want to take this opportunity to express my thanks to you and your staff for the excellent 

support provided to the Nova Scotia 911 system, without which we could not continue to deliver 

the very high caliber of service that Nova Scotians have come to expect. 

Should you have any questions, please contact David Wilson, Director, Provincial 911, 

Emergency Management Office Emergency Management Office toll free at 1 (866) 424-5620. 

Sincerely, 

John Lohr 

Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing 

c Nova Scotia Federation of Municipalities 




